
 

PUBLIC WORKSHOP 

 Joint Planning Commission and  
Design Review Committee Workshop 

Tuesday, January 27, 2009, at 7:00 p.m.  
City Council Chambers, 3575 Pacific Avenue 

  
  
   

Regional Performing Arts Theater 

  
The purpose of the workshop will be to study a potential design for a 77,854� square foot 
multi-purpose Regional Performing Arts Theater with a 41,500� square foot footprint within the 
former Lucky’s Shopping Center site on the west side of South Livermore Avenue between 
First Street and Railroad Avenue.�� No actions will be taken by the Planning Commission 
or the Design Review Committee 

 

   

Staff Report  

 

      
 

http://laserfiche.cityoflivermore.net/weblink7/DocView.aspx?id=71897

